
Public Notice

 

Notice is hereby given that the Macon County Board of Commissioners has scheduled a worksession on Thursday, April 6, 2017 at 6:00
p.m. in the Commissioner’s Meeting Room, 121 South Sumter Street, Oglethorpe, Georgia.  The worksession will be held to interview
candidates for the District 1 vacancy.

All interested parties, please take note.

Macon County Board of Commissioners

Regina McDuffie

3/30/17

 


